
 
Please come along and to meet our new 

(Mrs Evans, Ms Williams and Mrs Jessup) 

 

Everyone welcome for an informal chat and refreshments.  

This will be an opportunity to meet the team as well as 

other parents.  

We will also have information available about a range of 

support services for children and families. 

 Toys for little ones provided!  


